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Welcome to the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society e-newsletter.  If you have received 
this newsletter in error, or if you are receiving 2 copies, please email me at pghs@att.net 

August Meeting: 

The August meeting will be held in the Clinton Public Library 118 South Hicks St.Clinton; Thursday 
8/23/2001 at 7:00 p.m. 

We will have a "Mystery" speaker as our guest for this month. The subject will be about the new services 
at the McClung Library, including their new "Free" internet access for genealogical research and their 
affiliation with the Family History Library in Salt Lake City. 

Pellissippian: 

We still have a need for some one that is willing to serve as one of the Journal Editors for this year to step 
forward. The editor also needs you to send in any news, pictures, queries, or articles that you would like 
to have him put in the Journal. 

New Book: 

We still have a few of the "Pictorial History Of Anderson County" books left. The sales for this book has 
really been going well. If you know of someone that would like to purchase one they need not wait too 
long. 

The price of the book now is $39.50 each; and if you want your book mailed you need to add $6.00 for 
the first book and $3.50 for each additional book for shipping and handling. Make checks payable to 
"Pellissippi Genealogical and Historical Society: and send to, Pellissippi Genealogical and Historical 
Society, 118 South Hicks St Clinton, TN 37716. 

New Members: 

E. Hunter Foster (Spouse) Anne Foster 
2150 N. E. 8th St. 
Ocala, FL 34470 

Searching for: Foster; Baker; Adkins; and Demarcus of Knox Co. 
Gentry of Knox Co. 
Elmore of Knox and Jefferson Co. 

Library News: 

The Library has many good books and references that may hold the answer to the road block that you are 
facing. They receive new material most every month from other parts of the country. If you have checked 
any of these books out; we ask that you please return them when you have finished, as someone else 
may want to use them for their search as well. 
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This information has been prompted from the response we received from the members that have agreed 
to receive their newsletter by email. 
 

 


